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 Atoms for Peace and Development 

 
HE Mr LI Song 
 
Resident Representative 
Permanent Mission of the People's Republic of 
China to the IAEA 
Hohe Warte 3 
1190 VIENNA 
AUSTRIA 

 
Vienna International Centre, PO Box 100, 1400 Vienna, Austria 
Phone: (+43 1) 2600 • Fax: (+43 1) 26007 
Email: Official.Mail@iaea.org • Internet: https://www.iaea.org  
In reply please refer to: EVT2400581 
Dial directly to extension: (+43 1) 2600-26109 

   2025-04-16 

 
 
Excellency, 

I have the honour to inform you that the International Atomic Energy Agency (IAEA) will hold the 
Third Consultancy Meeting on the Development of a Technical Document on the Demonstration 
of Defence-in-Depth Implementation using Deterministic and Probabilistic Approaches 
(hereinafter referred to as "event") at its Headquarters in Vienna, Austria, from 
8 to 12 September 2025. 

The purpose of the event is to finalize the Technical Document on the demonstration of  
Defence-in-Depth implementation, considering the inputs from the Technical Meeting held in March 
2025.  

The event will be held in English. 

The Secretariat understands that Mr Shizhen Yu (Tractebel Engineering, Boulevard Simon Bolivar 
34-36, Brussels, 1000, Belgium; Email: terryrobbieyu@hotmail.com) could make a valuable 
contribution to the event as an expert and would thus appreciate your Government’s consideration to 
accept his designation by the IAEA. 

The IAEA will provide the expert with travel and living expenses, including incidentals, connected with 
the event in accordance with the IAEA’s procedures for non-staff travel. 
It should be noted that compensation is not payable by the IAEA for any damage to or loss of personal 
property. The IAEA also does not provide health insurance coverage for participants in IAEA events. 
Arrangements for private insurance coverage on an individual basis should therefore be made. The 
IAEA will, however, provide insurance coverage for accidents and illnesses that clearly result from any 
work performed for the IAEA. 
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I would appreciate receiving your Government’s response not later than 16 May 2025. 

Accept, Excellency, the assurances of my highest consideration. 

 

 

 
 
   Anna Hajduk Bradford 
   Director 
   Division of Nuclear Installation Safety 
   Department of Nuclear Safety and Security 
 

 


